
CURRICULUM
NEWSLETTER

SUMMER TERM

St Bartholomew’s C of E Primary

We are very proud of our school curriculum.

Our curriculum will: Raise aspirations,
develop essential skills across all curriculum
areas, be inclusive for all learners including
disadvantaged, EAL, SEND, promote healthy
lifestyles, prepare pupils for their next step
in education, teach reading as the ‘master
skill’,  provide all children with daily
mathematics, reading and English and cover
a broad range of curriculum subjects in a
good level of detail.
 

Our Curriculum!

Lineham Farm
Resedential

Children in Year 5 had a brilliant stay at
Lineham Farm on their residential trip. It
was the first time a lot of our children had
been away from home, and they developed
their independent skills well. Whilst there,
they enjoyed loads of outdoor activities,
such as climbing (and the challenge of
Jacob’s ladder), archery, cycling, a night
walk, low ropes, orienteering and
bushcraft, where they made fires and
roasted marshmallows. 



TOUR OF HEADINGLEY

Some children in KS2 enjoyed their trip toHeadingley Stadium. They got to look around thestadium, as well as taking part in some newsports, such as wheelchair rugby. 

Chicks in Nursery

Nursery really enjoyed looking after 5 eggs,
which turned into beautiful chicks. We
watched them grow before they went off to
live on the farm!

COMPUTING CLUB

Mr Worsnop, our ICT technician, has continued torun Computing club each week. This term, thechildren have been using Lego Robots andgetting them to move by programming them!

LOPF (Leeds Older
People's Forum)

Class 12 were asked to take part in the first
workshop in Leeds to break the barriers
between older people and younger people
across Leeds. 



ST BART’S CUP
We are very proud to announce that our U11Girls’ football team made history on Wednesday18th June by becoming the first team from StBart’s to win the St Bart’s U11 Girls’ Cup - anamazing achievement!

Yorkshire Sculpture
Park

Children in Years 3 and 4 enjoyed their trip
to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park. They had a
guide who took them around the park,
before making their own giant sculptures in
teams. 

FLAMINGO LAND

Year 6 enjoyed their reward trip to FlamingoLand, where they went on many rides and spentsome time at the zoo next door. 

Theatre trip

Children in Class 11 enjoyed their
rescheduled trip to the theatre. They
enjoyed watching ‘Horrible Histories:
Terrible Tudors’!



LITTLE CITY

Year 1 enjoyed Little City coming to visit. Theygot to role play lots of different jobs in their veryown mini city! 

Year 2 Scarborough

Year 2 had an amazing day at Scarborough
beach, where they played in the sand and
sea and enjoyed a picnic and an ice cream.
It links to their geography learning this half
term. 

Classroom kitchen
Reception loved taking part in Classroom
Kitchen! They had such fun making Gruffalo
Crumble, having to measure out the
ingredients, chop up the fruit, mix it all
together and the best bit...eat it! 


